
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The children really enjoyed listening to different Roald Dahl books 

being read to them and it is nice to see them show interest in these 

types of chapter books.  

 

 

Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If you need an extra copy, 

please ask the class teacher. Please return homework with your child’s name on and in their 

folders. Homework should be returned by Wednesday.  

Thank you for your support, 

Year 2 Team.   

CLIC learn its: 
5+4=9 
5+6=11 
6+7=13 
8+7=15 

Spelling: These are the list of words children will be tested on Friday 24th of January: nicest, bravest, finest, 
largest, shiny, sparkly, noisy, slimy, learn, search.  
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